
Direct Phone: 206.447.8904 
Fax: 206.749.1934 
chris.emch@foster.com 

 

November 15, 2022 

Via Electronic Filing and Service 

Amanda Maxwell  
Executive Director and Secretary  
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission  
P.O. Box 47250  
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

RE: City of Wenatchee v. BNSF Railway Company 
Docket TR-220540 

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

Enclosed for filing in the above-referenced matter is the Answer of BSNF To Petition To Modify 
Warning Devices At A Highway-Railroad Grade Crossing. A Certificate of Service is also included. 

Sincerely,

FOSTER GARVEY PC 

Christopher G. Emch 
Principal 

CGE:god 
Enclosure 
cc:  Jeff Roberson, Assistant Attorney General (jeff.roberson@utc.wa.gov) 

Steve D. Smith, Davis, Arneil Law Firm, LLP (steve@dadkp.com) 
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